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Honorable Mayor and City Council

Councilmember Patrick O'Donnell, Chair- Transportation and InfrastructurW

Transportation and Infrastructure Committee Report

On Wednesday, February 13 the Transportation and Infrastructure Committee
meets in Council Chambers. The Committee will be discussing numerous topics
including Clean Goods Movement projects in the region and CIP projects such as
a pedestrian beach path. It is appropriate that the Council hear a report from this
committee at the regular meeting date immediately following the committee
hearing.

Recommendation: Receive and file report and from Chair of the
Transportation and Infrastructure and consider discussion and actions
taken at the committee meeting of February 13, 2013.

Fiscal Impact: There is no fiscal impact related to the consideration of this item.


